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NEWS RELEASE 
 

Open House set for Reconstruction Projects on County Highways 3 & 15 
 

 

April 24, 2018 
 
McLeod County has reconstruction projects on County Road 3 (120th & 122nd Street) from CR 1 to 
Carver County and County Road 15 (Falcon Ave) from CR 22 to Trunk Highway 7 (see attached 
maps).  The construction contract has been awarded to Mathiowetz Construction of Sleepy Eye, MN 
and construction is expected to begin in June. 
 
The projects include complete reconstruction of the existing road with improved horizontal and 
vertical alignments.  The new road section will also include widened shoulders.  The earthwork 
necessary to complete these projects is scheduled to be complete in 2018 with new pavement being 
installed in 2019. 
 
Individuals interested in learning more about these construction projects are invited to an open house 
that will be held at the McLeod County North Complex building (2385 Hennepin Ave N in 
Glencoe) from 5:00 PM – 6:30 PM on Wednesday, May 9th.  
 
There will be no formal presentation.  County staff and staff from Mathiowetz Construction will be 
present to answer questions and discuss project details. 
 
For other County construction information, please visit the construction page on our website at 
www.co.mcleod.mn.us/government/departments/highway/road_construction.php. 
  
 
John Brunkhorst, PE 
McLeod County Engineer/Public Works Director 
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